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28 March 2017 

 

BSE Visited by Khon Kaen University on 6 March 2017 

 

The Department of Building Services Engineering (BSE) of The Hong Kong Polytechnic University 

(PolyU) is pleased to report that a visit group from Khon Kaen University of Thailand had paid a visit 

to the Department on 6 March 2017. 

The Head of Department, Prof. Asif Usmani, warmly welcomed and gave a brief introduction of the 

Department to the visit group. 

  
Prof. Usmani and Prof. Tang introducing BSE to the visit group 

 

The group had demonstrated a strong interest in BSE's programmes and raised meaningful questions 

regarding course structure and career prospect in the building services engineering industry.  

  
The visit group demonstrating a strong interest in BSE 

 

BSE and Khon Kaen University representatives exchanged souvenirs to express thanks. 
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Exchanging souvenirs 

 
Prof. Usmani, Prof. Tang and the visit group 

 

The visit group further explored BSE in a guided laboratory tour led by our technical officer, Mr. 

Michael Fung.  Experimental set-ups and laboratory facilities were demonstrated.  
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The visit group actively participating in the guided laboratory tour 

 

The visit group next toured the House of Innovation, thanks to Ms. Macy Huen of Institute for 

Entrepreneurship for the guided tour, and the Jockey Club Innovation Tower at the PolyU campus. 

  
  

  
Campus tour 
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Group photo 

 

BSE believes that the visit has successfully deepened Thai friends’ understanding about BSE and its 

academic programmes.  We look forward to seeing them again in the near future. 


